
CITY OF AMARILLO 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City Council of the City of Amarillo, Texas, 
will attend a Budget Workshop on Saturday, August 8, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. via video 
conference in accordance with Order of the Office of the Governor Issued March 
16, 2020.  In order to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face 
Meetings also called “Social Distancing” to slow the spread of the Coronavirus 
(Covid-19). City Council will discuss and review the proposed 2020/2021 fiscal 
year budget. 

 
The video meeting is hosted through Zoom. The meeting is broadcast on the City’s 
website at: www.amarillo.gov.  The Zoom link to join the meeting is: 
https://amarillo.zoom.us/j/91098642740 and the  conference  bridge  number for  Zoom  
is:  Telephone  # (346) 248-7799 when prompted for meeting ID enter: 91098642740#.  All 
callers will be muted for the duration of the meeting. 
 
This meeting will be recorded and the recording will be available to the public in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Act upon written request. 

 
This Agenda is posted online at:  
https://www.amarillo.gov/city-hall/city-government/city-council 
 

Posted this 3rd day of August 2020. 
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